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This Committee responds to the April 14, 2016 RFAI, with response due May 19, 2016, as follows:   1. The increase in
disbursements was largely the result of final invoice amounts from independent expenditure vendors finally being made
available, and the Committee updating the original report with actual - instead of estimated - payment amounts. The
debts disclosed on the amended report are all related to the Committee's independent expenditure activity, and, as the
Committee has stated in the past, do not accurately reflect the Committee's billing arrangements with its vendors - they
were only reported in this manner due to the FEC's insistence on such.   2. Though reported alongside expenditures
targeted at specific states, the expenditures referenced here were distributed nationally, with the goal of denying
Hillary Clinton the 2016 Democratic nomination. Consistent with that goal, and with the Commission's proposed
interpretive rules on reporting nationwide independent expenditures in presidential primary elections, the Committee
reported these expenditures as being for the Convention, and not, as would be factually incorrect, for one or more
states.   3. Due to a data entry error, the expenditure referenced was incorrectly listed on the 2015 year-end report as
being for the primary election, instead of for the general election, as was correctly reported on the 48-hour report
originally filed. The error has been corrected on this amendment.   4. The referenced expenditures to Campaign Solutions
were reallocations of the estimated budget for that vendor originally reported on the 10/2/15 and 12/2/15 48-hour
reports. The referenced expenditure to Allegiance List Marketing was an amount originally allocated to Allegiance
Direct, a closely related vendor, on the 6/2/15 and 7/3/15 48-hour reports. The June budget was not utilized, and was
correctly removed, but the July budget was simply reallocated to the August dissemination at issue. The Committee
apologizes for not more fully explaining this on the relevant reports. The other referenced expenditures to The
Washington Times, Media Bridge, LLC, The Rainmakers, and MediaDC were all smaller reallocations from the total initial
budgets for the relevant months which were not invoiced for until well after the dissemination dates (this was due in
part to the final amounts being larger than anticipated). Since the Committee was unsure whether any amount would be
spent with any one of these vendors, the amounts were not included on the original estimates. The total of these
expenditures is under the reporting threshold, and the Committee disclosed the amounts as soon as it was able to.   5.
Although the RFAI did not include any specific details for this item, the Committee has reviewed the report, and found
that the calendar year-to-date per election total for the 2016 Iowa Democratic primary election incorrectly included
amounts previously spent targeting the general election; this has been corrected on this amendment. The calendar
year-to-date per election total for the 2016 presidential election listed on this amendment appears to be correct; if
the Commission wishes to provide additional information regarding this issue, the Committee is happy to reexamine it.
The Committee appreciates the (very limited) additional information provided for the Committee's consideration when
preparing future filings, and has reviewed the report for any errors with respect to Schedule B line 21(b) and Schedule
E line 24, but has found nothing requiring a change. If the Commission wishes to provide any specific information
regarding these issues, the Committee is happy to reexamine them.
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